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October 23, 2017 
 
To Our Veterans, 
 
On Friday, November 10, 2017, Butler Traditional High School proudly hosts its 17th Annual Veterans’ Day 
program to honor the family members of current Butler students, faculty and staff who have served in 
America’s Armed Forces, as well as any Butler Alumni who are veterans.   We are pleased to invite you to join 
us as we recognize and celebrate your accomplishments and dedication to our nation with patriotic music, 
the Parade of Veterans, recognition by the student body and student readings; a reception in your honor 
immediately follows the ceremony. 
 
Last year we were thrilled to host around 100 veterans, including a handful of World War II veterans, and our 
goal is to reach all Butler alumni who served or are serving. If you would like to participate in this year’s 
program, we would appreciate you taking time to provide the following information to LTC Ken Woodburn 
(kenneth.woodburn@jefferson.kyschools.us) no later than Friday, November 3, 2017. 
 
 Veteran’s First and Last Name 

 Rank / Branch of Service 

 Period of Service and/or Wartime service 

 Butler Graduating Year 

 
The November 3rd deadline is important to ensure our wonderful volunteers provide a first-class reception.  
To assist in keeping to our school schedule, we ask that you arrive at Butler’s Small Gym between 9:15 a.m. 
and 9:30 on November 10th in order to organize you into service groups and to provide any ceremony 
information you may need. 
 
Butler Traditional High School has one of the largest Veterans’ Day programs among Kentucky schools and 
our purpose is simple:  to say “Thank You” for your service and commitment to our country and the sacrifices 
you made to help keep our nation free.  For more information call LTC Woodburn @ 502-313-5025.  We look 
forward to seeing you on November 10th. 
 
Sincerely,    
 
 
 
 
C/LTC Kiaura Acklin, Cadet Battalion Commander 
William Allen, Principal, and the entire Butler Faculty and Staff 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
Please RSVP by Friday, November 3, 2017 


